Dear Old Fort resident,

Thank you to those who came and met with us on the evening of Wednesday, July 27. We'll share a
summary of the meeting with you in the coming days and post it to our website.

We heard a number of concerns from you on Wednesday including:

e Residents want to understand why BC Hydro hasn’t provided Old Fort residents with financial
compensation.

e That more needs to be done to mitigate dust in Old Fort.

e Concerns about road access and emergency vehicle access.

e The feeling that BC Hydro has not been proactive and that Old Fort residents have had to bring
issues to BC Hydro.

e Old Fort residents do not feel that BC Hydro has been a good neighbour to them.

e The desire to learn more about the response to dam safety emergencies and how OIld Fort
residents are notified once Site C comes into operation.

We recognize we didn’t have answers to all your questions the other night and we’re working to get those
for you.

We plan to communicate with you about the issues that have been raised on a regular basis and will
schedule another meeting in the near future. We heard from you that more frequent and proactive
communication is needed and we’ll do that.

If you need respite from the dust and would like to stay in a local hotel, please contact us ahead of time
for arrangements at sitec@bchydro.com. We will monitor the Site C Inbox over the long weekend.

We’ll be in touch with you again next week.

Site C Project Team



